
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Hydrogen Early Adopters (h2EA) program has sunset on March 31, 2008. As a 
result, the evaluation report does not contain any recommendations and a management 
action plan from the program was not required.  The management response indicated that 
the program concurs with the findings and conclusions of the evaluation. 
 


